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14th March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Comic Relief & Disasters Emergency Committee Fundraisers

Like so many people, the School Council and wider school community have been very upset to learn of the conflict in
the Ukraine and the effect it is having on people both from Ukraine and around the world.

You may be aware that Friday 18th March is the annual Comic Relief fundraising day for which the School Council
always holds a non uniform day to raise money.  This year, in light of current European events, the Council would like
to split the funds raised by the non uniform day between Comic Relief and the Disasters Emergency Committee’s
Ukraine humanitarian appeal.  The DEC appeal is helping to provide essential hygiene supplies, blankets, emergency
food packages and basic necessities for those displaced or directly affected by the conflict.

Over the following weeks, the Council will also be holding various other fundraising events to raise money for the
DEC’s campaign.  Students will be able to win prizes in raffles, guess the number of sweets in the jar and take part in a
treasure hunt around school all in return for a donation to the appeal.

As ever, the school recognises that many families have found the past two years incredibly challenging and therefore
any donation made, no matter how small, is appreciated enormously.

On behalf of the Council, I would like to thank you in advance for your continued support and generosity.  If you have
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C. Riley
Marketing and Design Services Coordinator and Coordinator of School Council
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